
 
 

 

August 04, 2022 
 

Jodie Uhl 
626 Franklin St 
Denver, CO  80218  
 
 
From: Alan Goldich 
 
Re: PL20220077, Subdivision, Uhl Property 
 
We reviewed the application for completeness on August 04, 2022. The following is not a 
thorough review, but a list of the deficiencies we noted by which we deemed the 
application incomplete. 
 
Missing Submittal Requirements: 
 

• Legal Description of Property 

• Vicinity Map – This can be a screen shot of the area from the County GIS or 
Google Maps 

• Existing Conditions – This can be a screen shot of the area from the County GIS 
or Google Maps but make sure it accurately represents what exists on the 
property. 

• Submittal Checklist & Property Owner Statement of Approval 

• Written Narrative – Please include a sentence that states you are requesting a 
Subdivision Exemption. 

 
The applications shall only be considered complete when all of the above information is 
submitted. The review of the application will not begin until the application is considered 
complete. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Alan Goldich, Senior Planner 
Routt County Planning Department 
 


